[image: image1.jpg]


Wildcat Math
Details and Rules for 2016-2017
Wildcat Math is a voluntary program for all students. The program will run for 16 weeks. Wildcat Math weeks are only 5-day weeks. We have included a Wildcat Math (WCM) calendar and a copy is on the WSES PTA website as well. 

1.
Download worksheets from the PTA website at www.wsespta.com to print at home. Worksheets will be available online the prior Saturday and next to the Wildcat Math boxes in front of the library on Mondays. 

2.
Worksheets can be turned in as soon as they are completed, but they MUST be turned in before the 8:15am deadline on Friday mornings. Drop boxes are located in front of the library. 

3.
If an illness or other major event prevents a student from turning in a worksheet on time, please contact us at wseswildcatmath@yahoo.com to obtain permission to turn it in late.
4.
The worksheets are to be completed at home, not in the classroom. The teachers' involvement is limited to ensuring that the worksheets contain problems related to their curriculum. Once turned in, the students cannot get the worksheets back to make changes. 

5.
Each week a student may earn up to 21 points including one point for their name, one point for their teacher's name, in addition to the 1 point for printing at home. Each problem is worth varying point levels. Some problems are given one point for showing work and another point for the correct answer. 

6.
Wildcat Math is a PTA sponsored program; therefore, all students whose parents/guardians join the WSE PTA will receive a special 5-point bonus! If you would like to join the PTA please go to the PTA website for information. 

7.
Students are encouraged to work independently. However, parents may assist by reading the problem to the student and explaining new words. Or the parent may demonstrate a similar problem. The actual problem, however, should be COMPLETED ONLY BY THE STUDENT. 

8.
It is normal for a child NOT to be able to complete every problem each week. The process of reading, understanding, and approaching the problems is a valuable step in the solving of many types of problems. Remind your child that he or she is not expected to know the answers to every problem. 

9.
Participation levels will be posted by class and grade level on the Wildcat Math Bulletin Board each month. Individual scores WILL NOT be posted. 

10.
Graded sheets will be returned to your child. Please remember that all of the graders are volunteers. Sometimes mistakes are made. If this occurs simply add a note to the paper and turn it in the WCM drop box by the library. 

11.
Students will receive rewards each 4 weeks of the program based on participation. Please note that only students who complete all 16 weeks will receive a WCM t-shirt and will be honored at an awards ceremony at the end of the school year.


If you have any questions, please contact the


WCM Team at wseswildcatmath@yahoo.com

